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Woodlands Newsletter Nov 2016

Dear Homeowners:

The Woodlands HOA Board would like to introduce Barbara Ross as
our new Secretary.  Barb and her husband of 54 years purchased a
second home here in the Woodlands this past year after 40 years of
“off the grid” mountain living in Paddy Flats where their cabin had no
running water, electricity, or other 21st century amenities.  In her
words, “we moved our mountain hideaway to The Woodlands".

Barbara was a registered nurse for St Luke’s health system for 30
years until she retired. She and her husband, Gene, live full-time
outside of Horseshoe Bend – although I hope The Woodlands will
become their full-time residence as they “love the wilderness.”  This
wish might not come to fruition as they have 3 stellar children and 6
beautiful granddaughters that they spend time with. 

Barbara has some “big shoes to fill” replacing our outgoing Secretary,
Margie Elliott, who has decided to step-down at the end of this year.
 Many thanks to Margie for taking care of all the details that made it
seem that I was an efficient President!!  While Margie is no longer in an
official capacity on the Board she has agreed to take care of
reservations and be a resource for all of us as required.  Please give a
big “thank you” to Margie for her commitment and efforts that she has
provided over the years to The Woodlands.

Additionally, you might have noticed some young children out and
about cleaning up the streets in The Woodlands just after Halloween.
 Alice Brown and her 2nd grade class came through the neighborhood
on November 1st and picked up trash from trick or treaters.  Kudos
and many thanks to Alice and her fine 2nd grade class!!

Cheers,

Michael Everett, President
The Woodlands Homeowners Association
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See prior newsletters and other key homeowner information on
the homeowners' website:  www.woodlandsmccall.org
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